
 

 

 

CirNo66/AJB/AY2020-22/MARCH      22nd March 2022 

 

Sub: UAE Reading Month 

Dear Parent,  

                             

Greetings from Al Ain Juniors School!  

We are pleased to inform you that your ward ______________________________of grade ______ will 

be taken to a visit to the Umm Al Emarat Park to take part in the UAE reading month. The objective of 

this visit is to engage students and school community around the importance of reading. 

 

Date and timing of the visit:  

Date Time Grade 

25/03/2022 7:30 am 3:30 pm 5 and 6 

 

Please note the following: 

• Dress code: School uniform & ID card. 

• Submit the confirmation slip On Wednesday 23rd March 2022 to respective class teachers. 

• Teachers will be accompanied as per ADEK guidelines. 

• For further enquiries contact: Ms. Azmina Parvez (Mobile: 0569037414) and Ms Tasneem Sadiq 

(Mobile: 0545276673)  

           -    AJB Administration 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

                                                                             CONSENT FORM               

Sub: UAE reading month 
 
Dear Sir, 
            Date:22/03/2022  
I, the parent of ……………………………..studying in grade…………… give my consent to my ward to   visit  
the Umm Al Emarat Park to take part in the UAE reading month, to be held on Friday 25th March 2022. 
 
Name of the parent: ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Signature of the Parent with date: 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Mobile No. of the Parent:……………………………….............................................................................................. 


